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Welcome Save the Date
Thank you for joining us today! 6/19 - Salt & Light Prayer & Action Meeting
e Nursery services and Children’s Church are 6/22 - Art Therapy with Amy
provided during the worship hour. 7/1-7/5 - Teen Camp @ Trinity Pines
e Guests are kindly asked to complete a - d bt Missi )
Communication Card to help us learn more /7 - Sunday Night Missions Service
about you. 7/8 - Spice of Life @ Cheddars
¢ Please return the card to the Welcome Center 7/8 -7/12 - Kid Camp @ Trinity Pines
or place it in the offering plate. '} | 7/17 - Blood Drive
S
June 9th, 2024 “And now, little children, abide in Him, that
" o when He appears, we may have confidence and
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not be ashamed before Him at His coming.”
Senior Pastor Michael Hull - I John 2:28
y

D) Mon. - 6/10
@ 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. - Jerusalem Marketplace VBS
Q Tue.- 6/11
@-\‘3 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. - Jerusalem Marketplace VBS
=1 Wed. -6/12
@ 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. - Jerusalem Marketplace VBS
Thur. - 6/13
@53 10:00 a.m. - Membership Class off campus
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. - Jerusalem Marketplace VBS
Fri.- 6/14
10:30 a.m. - Spiritual Pep Talk with Rev. Bev
\M 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. - Jerusalem Marketplace VBS
@) Sun.- 6/16
@ 9:30 a.m. Sunday School for all ages*
% 10:30 a.m. - Morning Worship Service*
*Nursery Services available during these times

IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

The concrete in the NORTH Driveway is being replaced!

The project begins by replacing the concrete in front of the
Activity Center and will progress until all concrete along the
church entrance to Highway 3 has been replaced. This
means:

« Everyone will enter and exit through our south driveway.
Great caution must be used when entering or exiting
campus.

« Access to the Activity Center will be limited for a time.

« Throughout this project, parking will be restricted. If you
are able to walk from the rear parking lot on Sunday,

morning, kindly park further away from the building,

» This project did not begin until June 7th, and will cause
a disruption to campus traffic for rest of the month.
Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to
improve our campus.
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| Synthia Rodriguez.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOODL

Itis NOT too late to sign up for VBS.
Registration forms are available at the Welcome Center.
No sign up - no problem. Children are welcome to join us
at any time during the week. Questions? Talk to Simon or

“rir \ w*""""*._ Spiritual Pep Talk with Rev Bev is back!
cbq\t\'\“ PepP -I-Cl.k * The group is meeting in the home of
e & ,»° Pastor Beverly on Friday, June 14th at
% \.@:-" 10:30 a.m. For more information about
this study, see the back of the bulletin.

MEMBERSHIP CLASS
Pastor Eunice is teaching a membership class at the home
of Heather Harris THIS THURSDAY, June 13th, at 10:00 a.m.
If interested, please reach out to the office or Pastor Eunice
for more details.

ART THERAPY WITH AMY ' e
Join us in the Community Room on June 22nd, ¢ “\
atlp.m., asourveryown Amy Arendleadsus ¢ g o
in a painting class. Canvas and acrylic paints .
will be provided. The class is free, though a modest
offering for materials is appreciated. Sign up at the
Welcome Center today, and feel free to invite a friend.

DONATE BLOOD - SAVE LIVES

We are hosting a blood drive in the Community
Room on Wednesday, July 17th. Please sign up at
the Welcome Center. Questions? Please reach
out to Pastor Beverly.

> PONDERIONIMISSTONS]

NMI FAST FACTS
In 2021, there were 492 missionaries coming from 63 world
areas that served in 91 countries. Of these missionaries,
336 served as globally deployed missionaries. Within these
families, 306 children were being raised in the field.




Special Group Activities

« "Something More" home group gathers on the final Sunday of every month at Heather Harris' Clubhouse. Join us for a
time of food, fellowship, and a closer exploration of the morning's sermon. To learn more, reach out to Heather at
832.885.2214 or Pastor Eunice.

+ "Better Together," a Bible Study welcoming both men and women, gathers on campus every Thursday at 9:45 a.m.
during the fall and spring semesters. The group is currently on hiatus and will resume in the fall. Childcare services are
available. For more information, please reach out to Lisa Gabbard at 610.506.7701.

« Pastor Mike hosts a men's study group called "Going Deeper" on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in the Pastor’s Den.
The group is currently on hiatus until the fall season.

« “Spiritual Pep Talk” w/Rev. Bev - This ladies’ Bible Study is conducted in the home of Pastor Beverly on the 2nd & 4th
Fridays of the month at 10:30 a.m. The group is studying Experiencing God by Richard Blackaby. For info, call Rev. Bev
at 281.682.0698.

+ Salt & Light Prayer and Action Meeting - This group (usually!) meets the second Wednesday of each month at 6:45
p.m. in the Community Room, in place of the weekly adult Bible Study. Salt & Light teaches people how to make an
impact on our world by exercising our responsibilities as Biblical Citizens. For more information, please reach out to
Heather Harris.

A Meet Staff

Mike Hull Eunice Valle Pastor Beverly Strong

Senior Pastor Christian Education Pastor Parish Nurse
PastorMike@clearlakenazarene.org chiquiz2@yahoo.com bevvyjean@aol.com

-
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Shawn Summers Lynn Henry Denise Tripodi
Youth Director Church Administrator Discovery Village Outreach Pastor
clearlakenazyouth@yahoo.com staff@clearlakenazarene.org denisetripodi@yahoo.com
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)WE LIFT THESE PEOPLE OFFICE INFORMATION
Regular Office Hours:

UP IN PRAYER— Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

) . Friday: Closed
) The Brydn FG.m”y ’ J.GSS'CG UGy Appointments available upon request.
+ Ricke Casterlin « Lisa Matzen
« Mike Cedro « Raymon Marsch
« Nick Condos « Rick Perkins :
= Jimmy Cotton + The Family of Paul FOUR EASY WAYS T0 GIVE {%Fﬁﬂﬂl’d‘ '
« LeahAnn & Tony Thomc:s_ _ 1.Check or Cash : Sﬂgﬂ
Doran . SR’revZ T&pod 2.Payment mailed by bank or brokerage
. ad a

: gng.zl_o S’GIVO” Wil\[:clmsonw 3.Church Center - Phone app or website Kk
o Gus Hinkle
s ‘il Hugidieston . ;Ac:ny U?spoken 4.Zelle - treasurer@clearlakenazarene.org

RALERI Questions? Talk to our treasurer, Lynn Henry.

For more information, please call or email our church office:

CLEAR LAKE A thriving, Christ-centered,
: o spirit dependent, mission

CHURCH THE minded family

NA?AR|~N EF of growing disciples.

14310 Highway 3 Office email:

TX 77598 staff arlakenazarene.org

w.clentx.org



